



Lynda Shykora
Deputy Manager
Corporate Administration Services
Columbia Shuswap Regional District

Dear Lynda,

As part of our commitment to open communication and public consultation, we are writing to request an audience with the CSRD during you September 21, 2017 meeting.

Our purpose is to outline Tolko's harvesting practices and plans for the Southern Interior particularly those relevant to the catchment area of the CSRD. As there have been many requests from CSRD residents since Tolko began our planning process in the area, we believe it is important for the Board to understand our planning, consultation, and harvesting processes and practices. Our appearance would also provide an opportunity for Board members to ask questions of our experts to clarify any concerns they may have.

During our time, we would begin with a short 5-10 min presentation outlining Tolko's approach followed by an opportunity for discussion.

We hope the Board sees value in this presentation and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Tom Hoffman, Manager External and Stakeholder Relations Michael Bragg, Southern Interior Woodlands Manager